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March Be-Attitude – “Be-Confident” 
 
Registration for All Aboard Preschool was held on February 27.  There are 50 students currently on our enrollment 
list.  
 
Our sliding party planned for February 28 was cancelled due to cold weather.  PTO volunteers treated students to 
hot chocolate.  
 
Mrs. Knickerbocker presented AIMs web training to teachers on March 3rd and 6th after school.  
 
Child Find was held on March 7. 
 
The Sons of Norway did a presentation for fourth graders on March 14.  
 
Registration for our 2014-2015 kindergarteners was held on March 14.  There are 74 students on our list.. 
 
There was a School Improvement Team meeting on March 17. 
 
Summer school teachers met on March 18. 
 
All principals, guidance counselors, Mrs. Knickerbocker and Mr. Leschisin attended a PBIS information meeting on 
March 19.  
 
A Family Reading Night was held on March 20.  Rob Reid, a storyteller, presented a program and all school age 
students were given a book. 
 
In-service was held on March 21.  Topics included Fountas & Pinnell training, Educator Effectiveness and Common 
Core standards.  
 
Three elementary students have their art work on display in Madison for Youth Art Month.  They are Ashlie 
Falstad, Justin Odenbreit and Zoe Rubenzer.  
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 March 25  3rd Graders will attend a play at the Barron Community Center. 
 March 28   End of 3rd Quarter 

    4th Graders travel to Shrine Circus 
 April 2  Specific Learning Disabilities workshop at WITC 
 April 7-11  4th Grade Historical Project week 
 April 11  Spring Fling 
 April 14  Educator Effectiveness Training at CESA 11 
 April 15  UW – Eau Claire students will present a play for first and second graders 
 April 16  Group pictures 
 April 18  Holiday 
 April 21  “Teach Children to Save” presented to kindergarten classes by Tim Gerber and Cara  

   Duerkop from the Community Bank of Cameron.  
 April 22 & 23 “Teach Children to Save” presented to first graders by Tim Gerber and Cara Duerkop 

   from the Community Bank of Cameron.  


